From: sky@ecologicalsystems.biz

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] End nuclear subsidies
Date: Sunday, October 14, 2018 11:10:34 AM

Nuclear energy is too dangerous, too costly and produces far too much CO2 during its lifecycle and should not be
part of NJ’s energy supply, nor should it be considered a class 1 renewable for purposes of being 100% renewable
by 2050!

Sincerely,
Sky Sims
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